
6th December 1979

Thank you very much indeed for your letter
of 9th November about my 1978 CPC lecture.
I have now had a chaace of re-reading what
I said eleven years ago and share your
view that much of what I said is apposite
today. But I am rather reluctant to see
the lecture published again, although many
of the ideas that were incorporated will,
I am sure, be useful in preparéng future
speeches.

With best wishes.

RI

4, Alfred Sherman  Esq


